ADVISORY TO PARENTS/GUARDIANS

Dear Parent/Guardian:

As part of the Southgate Community School District’s pest management program, a Contracted
Service Company, performs a Pest Management Program inspection of our buildings once a
month. Atthat time, a visual inspection is performed, if further treatment is needed, corrective
measures will be put in motion during non-occupied hours. Pesticides are occasionally applied
on non-school days; you have the right to be informed prior to any pesticide application made
to the school grounds and buildings. We have used pesticides for many years in our District and
have experienced no problem to date. We anticipate few, if any changes from prior use, but we
are obligated by law to inform you of anticipated use. In certain emergencies, pesticides may be
applied without prior notice, but you will be provided notice following any such application. If
you need prior notification, please complete the information below and return it to:

Southgate Community School District
14600 Dix-Toledo Rd
Southgate, Ml 48195

PESTICIDE PRIOR NOTIFICATION REQUEST

PARENT/GUARDIAN

CHILD'S NAME

STREET ADDRESS
CiTY rdiy
TELEPHONE: DAYTIME EVENING

CHILD’S SCHOOL

PLEASE CHECK ONE
I wish to be notified prior to a scheduled pesticide treatment inside of the building
I wish to be notified prior to a scheduled pesticide treatment on the grounds of the school.

Both of the above

SIGNATURE: DATE:




